
Thank you to all of those family members 
and friends who visited the school earlier this 
week. I received great feedback about the 
wonderful learning spaces and engaged 
learners that we have here. I know that the 
children really enjoyed the opportunity to 
show you the variety of activities that they do 
every day at school.  

Car park safety   

Thanks also to parents who are supporting 

us in an important safety issue by making 

sure that their children are using the  

Drummond St pedestrian path and not 

walking through the car park at the         

beginning or the end of the 

school day.  

 
Dress for the weather   
With the sudden onset of rain 
and cold winds in recent weeks, 
it is time to remind everyone that children 
need to dress appropriately for the weather. 
Over the colder months children will still go 
outside at break times unless it is raining so 
need to wear warm coats each day. During 
these months there are always more        
illnesses around. Thanks to those parents 
who let the office know and keep children at 
home when they are unwell.  

 
Hot Chocolate Club  
Congratulations to the following 
children who have joined me at 
Hot Chocolate Club in recent 
weeks. They came for showing 
self-regulation, bravery,             
persistence and the other       
behaviours that we know support 
good learning. Princes learning area -  Tayeb 
& Amina Drummond learning area -  Abdalla 
& Sumaya Rathdowne learning area - Ali Y & 
Jason 

A reminder that there is no school for students 

on Friday June 1st. This pupil free day is the 

second of four pupil free days for the year and 

teachers will be working on end of semester 

reports. 

Regards 

 

Julie Large 

Open Morning 

Term Two 2018 

Newsletter #3 

Dates to  

Remember 

 

Friday June 1st  

Report writing day—no school 

 

Monday June 4th 

School council meeting      
including site tour—3.30pm 

 

Monday June 11th  

Queen’s Birthday public     
holiday—no school 

 

Wednesday June 20h  

Three way conferences      
2pm-7pm 

 

Friday June 29th 

Last day of Term two  

2.15pm finish 

 

 

 

 

Supervision 

Parents are reminded that teachers are on duty before school from 8.45-

9.00am and after school from 3.15 until 3.30pm. Children should not be  

unattended in the school grounds before or after these times 

Name: Bilal 

 

Grade: P/1     

Princes 

 

Book: Barbar’s 

Travels by Jean 

De Brunhoff 

 

Why should   

other people read 

this book? 

 

The elephants 

went on a hot air 

balloon and they saw lots of things. They saw 

a car, a village, trees and boats and some 

houses. In the book I can see a herd of        

elephants and rhinos and a doctor. Some of 

the elephants got hurt and the doctor is      

putting a bandage on their leg. 

 

What’s happening with 

the learning precinct         

redevelopment? 
 There are now more   

thirty workers on site each 

day! 

 The new building along 

Palmerston street is            

progressing well with the 

concrete floor poured   

earlier this week 

 Footings for the Covered 

Outdoor Learning Area 

(COLA) have been 

poured 
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